
PC Committee 

From: 	 stanfranco@hawaiiantel.net  
Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 15, 2017 7:51 PM 
To: 	 PC Committee 
Subject: 	 Cultural practioner and conservationist 

As a former member of gpac, this was a strong concern as our islands get more developed. I believe these positions are a 
step in the right direction for keeping Molokai and lanai special places. I support this bill. 


